
RDCPTF-C 12-2022

From: PF-Mailbox-01 
To: Norio, Ann-Marie; Spratt, Jenna 
Subject: FW: Urgent - Request for delegation May 19 Development Charges Policy Task Force Meeting 
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 2:50:52 PM 
Attachments: PastedGraphic-1.png 

From: Jeanine West 
Sent: Monday, 16 May 2022 14:50:27 (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Clerks 
Cc: Andrew Morse; Joe Salemi; Tony DiGiovanni; John Langendoen; Rodney Bierhuizen
Subject: Urgent - Request for delegation May 19 Development Charges Policy Task Force Meeting 

Attn: Regional Clerk 

1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, Thorold, ON, L2V 4T7 

Re: Delegation request at the May 19, 2022 4pm meeting of the Development Charges
Policy Task Force 

Good afternoon 

Please accept our request for a delegation at the above-noted meeting to bring forward our 
concerns regarding proposed changes to development charges for agriculture as per the agenda 
item #4: Regional Development Charge By-law Update (RDCPTF-C 7-2022 (Agenda Item 
5.1)) 

Our delegation will include (*selected speakers): 

*Mr. Andrew Morse, Executive Director, Flowers Canada (Ontario) Inc., Flowers Canada 
Growers 

Mr. Rodney Bierhuizen, Owner, Sunrise Greenhouses 

Mr. Joe Salemi, Deputy Executive Director, Landscape Ontario Horticultural Trades 
Association 

*Dr. Jeanine West, Grower Technical Analyst, Landscape Ontario Horticultural Trades 
Association 

Mr. John Langendoen, Owner, Willowbrook Nurseries 

Our organization contacts are: 
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Mr. Andrew Morse 

Flowers Canada (Ontario) Inc. 

45 Speedvale Ave E., Unit 7, Guelph, ON, N1H 1J2 

Andrew@fco.ca 

Office 1-519-836-5495, mobile 1-416-568-0959 

Mr. Joe Salemi 

Landscape Ontario Horticultural Trades Association 

7856 Fifth Line South, Milton On L9T 2X8 

jsalemi@landscapeontario.com 

Direct line 1-905-220-4106 

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Dr. Jeanine West, 
jwest@landscapeontario.com, 1-705-796-8812 

Thank you 

Jeanine West 

Dr. Jeanine West / Grower Technical Analyst 
1-705-796-8812 
jwest@landscapeontario.com 
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